
             Monkton Church of England Primary School 
Monkton Street, Monkton, 

 Ramsgate, Kent CT12 4JQ 

Telephone:  01843 821394 

Email: office@monkton.kent.sch.uk 
 

Executive Headteacher: Wendy Stone 

       Head of School: Chris Marston 

 

 

Federation of Minster and Monkton Church of England Primary Schools 

 

 
Wednesday 19th October 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To relaunch excitement in Numbots (class 1 and 2) and TTRockstars (Class 3 and 4) we are having a dedicated maths 

day on Friday 4th November 2022.  

On this day, we would like all children in Class 1 and 2 to come dressed up as a Robot and all members of Class 3 and 

4 to dress like a Rockstar! These can be based on the Numbot robots and their TTRockstar avatars or they can be 

from their own imagination. There will be certificates for the best dressed so release their inner rocker and their 

futuristic robots.  

 

Class 1 and 2 

During this week children will be introduced (Class 1) to Numbots and shown how to move through the app. There 

will also be dedicated time in class on the day to allow them to increase the number of coins they have and to move 

through the story. At the end of the day every child will go home with a certificate to celebrate their current Numbot 

level with extra special certificates for those who complete the level on the day.  

Class 3 and 4 

You will be having in class competitions to find your top 5 times table rock stars in the week leading up to our 

relaunch. These children will then go head-to-head in a knockout TTRockstars Multiplayer arena session in front of 

the whole school! There will also be a battle of the bands throughout the day where each year group will be going to 

head to head to find the winning band! All of which will be announced before the end of the day.  

 

So, over half term get those creative juices flowing for a Robot costume (Key Stage 1) and a Rockstar outfit (Key 

Stage 2) and practise those maths skills. Especially those times tables in the upper school. We are really looking 

forward to this event and hope the children will be to.  

 

 

Mrs. Guilder 

(Maths Co-Ordinator)  

 


